
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  May 11, 2022 

  Re: NVA Endorsement 

 
 
Dear Jeremy Cooley, 

 
I am pleased to inform you that the Nevada Veterans Association has endorsed you for your 

2022 Henderson Municipal Court II race. Our organization represents approximately 

228,000 dedicated veterans of the United States Military who reside in Nevada. Our 

members have proudly served in United States Armed Forces and continue to serve by 

supporting local community efforts.  The NVA advances the interests of our membership 

through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, education, and a variety of measures 

to support overall Veteran health and wellness.  Your relationship with the community and 

advocacy for Nevada Veterans demonstrates your ability to understand the uniqueness of 

Veteran needs and your commitment to support those needs. It is because of your proven 

commitment to Nevada Veterans, and our expectation that you will continue to support 

Veteran efforts in the future, the NVA endorsement panel has endorsed you. We appreciate 

your efforts and look forward to working with you to support Veteran concerns and issues. 

   Respectfully, 
 

 

Donna K Lee, President 

Nevada Veterans Association 


